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Dear Shona King, 

Application: No. 
12/01249/F

Proposal:

Installation of decking to rear garden

Location:

8 Walford Road, Sibford Ferris

Further to your letter of 4th October 2012 and our conversation earlier today I am writing to register my objection to the proposed development adjacent to my garden and paddock.  
I object on the following grounds:

1) I consider that the proposed decking, both its height and size, would be totally out of keeping and not in sympathy with its rural location.  When we purchased our house we understood that this was a protected conservation area and thereby we were not allowed to utilize or develop our paddock or tree cover in any way.  By nature of our house being distinctly higher than the said development we would be directly overlooking this construction.  Its height as I understand  will a the paddock end be 1.9m, surrounded by suburban style railings  which I consider totally aesthetically unpleasing and out of character of this designated conservation area.  
2) It is unclear from the aerial (Google) photograph marked up with the proposed decking area how close the decking would be to our garden.  This is of concern as the only seating in our garden area is at the lower end next to the paddocks, and it will be overlooked by the decking which will be 1.9 metres higher than us at that point.  Also, will there be any restrictions on what can be placed on the decking?  For example, something six foot high on the decking would effectively be 12 foot above ground level at the paddock end of the decking, and would therefore be very noticeable from nearby buildings, as well as from across the valley in Sibford Gower.

Yours sincerely  
Mrs Susan Ann Dixon     


